


 

 

MOTION 

Mr. Larry Brown motioned to accept the August 4, 2020 Fremont County Planning Commission 

Meeting agenda.  

 
 

SECOND 

Mr. Gardner Fey seconded the motion. 
 

Chairman Alsup called for a roll call vote, and the motion passed unanimously.  (6 of 6) 

 

 

4. APPROVAL OF THE JUNE 2, 2020 PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES 

Chairman Alsup asked if there were any changes, additions or corrections to the June 2, 2020 Fremont 

County Planning Commission Meeting Minutes.   

 

MOTION 

Mr. Mark Masar motioned for approval of the June 2, 2020 minutes.  

 

SECOND 

Mr. Michael Pullen seconded the motion.  

 

Chairman Alsup called for a roll call vote and the motion passed unanimously. (6 of 6) 

 

5. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 

 

6.  NEW BUSINESS 

 

A. MS 20-004 Willow Street Subdivision 

 

Chairman Alsup called Mr. Kalem Lenard to present MS 20-004 Willow Street Subdivision.  Mr. 

Lenard stated that his family owns 1410 Willow Street which is a half-acre lot and he 

approached Mr. Lamborn to see if he would be willing to sell some of his land, and he was 

agreeable to that.  Mr. Lenard stated that this project has been in the works for a year and a half.  

He stated that there is a 0.5-acre triangle section of land that was un-allotted which was maybe 

part of the original driveway, and the road had been moved and it currently has mailboxes on it.  

They had to go through the quiet title process, so he now owns that .5-acres.  Mr. Lenard stated 

that Mr. Lamborn was agreeable to selling him 4 acres of his land, and that with absorbing half 

acre into their current half acre lot, it would then become a conforming lot in the Agriculture 

Suburban zone district.  He stated that the other 3.55-acre lot would be used as a future home 

site.  Mr. Lenard stated that the Lamborn’s would retain one-acre where they currently have their 

home.  He also stated that within the flag-pole lot, there are some existing buildings and a home 

that will be torn down. 

 

Chairman Alsup called Director Sean Garrett to give the staff report. 

 

     Director Garrett stated that the department has reviewed the application is found to be complete and  

     a true representation of the request as stated herein. The department finds that all minimal 

     requirements per the Fremont County Subdivision Regulations will be satisfied by this application. 










